
 
 

  

Melo Award 

The “Melo Award’ is 

presented to a student who is 

observed by a member of 

staff making a good choice 

that helps someone or 

impacts our school 

environment. Last week’s 

award was presented to 

Mackenzie! Well done! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

  
2021 Term Two 

 

Wednesday 26th May 

*Busy Bee Brunch - 9-11 

 

Thursday 27th May 

*School tour for new students & 

families @ 10.00 

 

Friday 28th May 

* Junior Cross Country @ 2.00 

Foundation – Year Two students 

 

Parents are most welcome to 

come along and cheer our 

junior students as they 

participate in their Cross - 

Country event. 

 

Monday 31st May 

*Sexuality Education – Parent 

session 3.45 -4.15 

 

Friday 4th June 

*Winter Sport – Years 5+6 

 

Friday 25th June 

*Interview Day – Pupil Free Day 

 

 

 

BE SAFE     BE RESPECTFUL    BE RESPONSIBLE    BE A LEARNER 

PRINCIPAL REPORT 

 
Student Leaders 

Congratulations to Grace and 

Locki for facilitating a 

wonderful whole school 

assembly last Friday. Both 

leaders collaborated with 

each other in the planning 

phase, supported each other 

during the implementation 

and were gracious in their 

reflections. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

  

 

Well done to our 2021 District Cross Country Team competed this 

week at Deakin University. Well done team! 

We had 2 

competitors 

qualify for 

the 

Divisional 

Cross-

Country. 

Well done 

to Ryan 

and 

Gemma. 
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Values Award 

The “Values Award’ is 

presented to a student who is 

observed by their peers 

demonstrating our school 

values. Last week’s ‘Values 

Award’ was presented to 

Ryan. Well done! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Busy Bee Brunch 

We were thrilled to have 

students from our local 

kindergarten and surrounding 

centres joins us for our “Busy 

Bee Brunch’ this week. This was 

part of our school transition 

program where prospective 

Foundation students took part 

in some singing, story-telling 

and had a Busy Bee feast. 

Thanks to our staff for the 

planning, to our Parents’ Club 

for the catering and to our 

students for helping on the day. 
 

 

BE SAFE     BE RESPECTFUL    BE RESPONSIBLE    BE A LEARNER 

Junior School Golf 

Competition 

Year 4 student, Ewan, 

competed in the District Golf 

Championships at 

Warrnambool Golf Club. Ewan 

came 13th overall with a 

credible score of 63 for the 9 

holes. Ewan enjoyed meeting 

other fellow golfers and 

playing the Warrnambool 

course. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior Cross-Country 

On Friday, we have our 

Foundation – Year Two Cross-

Country. Thanks again to staff 

for their planning and our 

student leaders for their 

support. Many thanks to the 

parents who helped support 

the event. 

 

 

 

 

 
STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Unwell Students 
As the cold weather sets in, it 

is imperative that students 

who are unwell are not sent 

to school.  

If a child has any of the 

symptoms of coronavirus 

(COVID-19) they should get 

tested and they must remain 

at home until they receive 

their results and are symptom 

free. 

Further to this, a child with 

gastro must stay at home for 

at least 48 hours after their 

last episode of vomiting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simple Flex / Fitness Group 

We have a group of Year 4 

students that have organised 

a range of games and fitness 

activities for students in the F-

2 area. The students conduct 

these activities on a 

Wednesday and Friday at 

lunchtime. They have done 

an amazing job with their 

planning, implementation 

and reflecting on what has 

worked and what needs 

changing. Unfortunately, 

Bree, Thalia and Acacia are 

not in this picture. Keep up 

the great work girls! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

BE SAFE     BE RESPECTFUL    BE RESPONSIBLE    BE A LEARNER 

DIVISIONAL  
CROSS COUNTRY 

2021 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sexuality Education 
Next week, students in Years 4-6 

will commence a series of 3 

sessions that will focus on 

Sexuality Education. 

 

The information discussed in 

these sessions is guided by a 

department resource called, 

“Catching on Early. ‘ 

 

Mrs. Sheppard will be 

conducting these sessions, as 

she has done over the past few 

years. 

 

Any parents wishing to learn 

more about the content or ask 

any questions is invited to 

attend a Parent Information 

session from 3.45 – 4.15 next 

Monday 31st May. 

 

This will be held in the Multi 

Facility. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Sports 

Next Friday our Year 5-6 

students will participate in the 

Winter Sports carnival held at 

the Allansford Recreation 

Reserve. We will compete 

against many other schools in a 

variety sports. 

 

 

Calf Donations 

I wish to thank the families who 

have donated calves to the 

school to be reared by the 

Community Farm. 

Fundraising is extremely difficult in 

these current times and the 

money donated to the school is 

very much appreciate. 

 The Community Farm is paying 

$500 per donated calf. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


